Bitterroot PTA Thursday, February 15, 2017

Present: Laura Lindseth, Dr. Shanna Henry, Mary Swan, Jen Pybrun, Lynette Papka, Andrea Brown, Ike Wallace, Deb Neese, and April Keippel

The meeting was called to order at 6:27pm by Mary Rose Swan. Attendees introduced themselves. The minutes of the January meeting were approved.

Standing Committees:

Treasurer's Report – Jen Pyburn provided the treasurer's report: A check for half the proceeds from Saturday Live, \$540, was provided to Mrs. Zimmerman. Science night expenses are still outstanding, but the expenses will be less than the budgeted amount. A check was written to United Way of Yellowstone County for the proceeds from the Panda Express fundraiser, \$417.51.

Box Tops Committee Report – Mary Rose provided the report in Bonnie Bear Don't Walk's absence: boxes are needed for the classrooms. The 5th Grade KC club will assist with Box Tops.

Old Business:

Science Night: PTA has received good feedback on the event. Thank you to the organizing committee and volunteers.

Classroom Carnival: There was a request to increase the budget for Classroom Carnival from \$700 to \$1,000. Jen motioned to increase budget, Laura seconded, motion carried. Basked types were reviewed. Erin Miller will assist with forms for the classrooms. The committee will meet at 6pm on Tuesdays leading up to the event at Jen's home.

Fundraising Committee: Draft survey questions were reviewed for feedback. A survey will be sent out via Survey Monkey. Mary Rose will send April the codes to create a survey. There was discussion of a Papa John's Fundraiser card for \$20 which provides \$10 profit to PTA.

New Business:

Spring photos will be Tuesday, March 20th

Lockdown drill: There will be a lock down drill next week

Dr. Henry is providing sign language with 4th graders on Thursdays at noon and is continuing Math for 5th graders

Taxes have been filed for PTA

The meeting was adjourned at 7:28pm.